
From: Bruce Barbarasch [mailto:treeturtle@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:25 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner Saltzman; Commissioner Fish; 
Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Novick 
Subject: No On Pembina Pipeline 
 
I understand that Pembina Pipeline is hoping to build a propane facility at Terminal 6. I 
encourage you to oppose this proposal. The project will have significant negative effects on 
Portland's climate change action plan. The blast zone around the terminal could also severely 
impact neighbors and wildlife in the area. 

Sincerely, 
-Bruce Barbarasch 
3510 SE Alder St. 
 


